
 
 

 

 
Dear Prospective parents/carers,  
 
Reddish Vale High School open events are to be conducted in a different manner this year due to the current 
Covid-19 restrictions. We are disappointed that we cannot welcome you fully into our school and showcase 
what we have to offer with school tours and opportunities to visit staff and pupils to see our school in 
operation, as feedback regarding these events have historically been very positive. 
 
What we can offer is a virtual tour of school, a chance to meet staff and pupils and see our school in action, 
this will be available through our website on Thursday.  In addition to this, for those that wish a face to face 
meeting, we are offering limited slots to attend a socially distanced talk with the Headteacher on Thursday 
17th September.   
 
There will be four slots available on the day from 4pm. In order to manage this safely and keep within the 
government guidance regarding gatherings, each session will be limited to 30 people, we ask that no more 
than one adult and one child from each household attend unless two or more siblings from the same 
household are seeking a place at our school next year. The sessions will be socially distanced and will last no 
longer than 30 minutes, we request that you kindly arrive on time in order to avoid crossover. 
 
Should you wish to take up this offer please fill in the form at the bottom of the page to sign up to one of the 
slots and send your completed form to Sian Williams, our Marketing Officer at 
sian.williams@reddish.stockport.sch.uk to book an appointment. Decisions to attend or not will not have any 
influence or bearing on allocation of school places. The sessions with the Headteacher are provisional 
pending any changes in local restrictions. 
 
Alternatively if you have any questions or concerns you can contact us on 0161 477 3544 at any stage and we 
will endeavour to answer your questions. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Linda Hanson 
Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Reddish Vale Open Evening- Thursday 17th September 2020 
 

Name of parent 
 

 

Name of child 
 

 

Year group of child 
 

 

Current primary school 
 

 



 
 

 

Address 
 

 
 
 

Email 
 

 

Contact number 
 

 

 
Please rank your preferred slot by placing a cross in the appropriate box and number of attendees. Places will 
be assigned on a first come first serve priority basis due to restrictions on numbers.  
 

Time First 
Choice 

Second 
Choice 

Third 
Choice 

Number of 
Attendees 

Session 1 Thursday 17th September 4pm 
 

    

Session 2 Thursday 17th September 4:45pm 
 

    

Session 3Thursday 17th September 5:30 
 

    

Session 4 Thursday 17th September 6:15 
 

    

 
We will contact you to confirm your place and provide further details regarding safe site access. 
 


